
 

 

 

 

‘Learning together through love, friendship, forgiveness and faith’ 

Tuesday 11.01.2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Birthdays! For a child, a birthday is a very special occasion, marking another year in their life.  With 

COVID, it has been difficult for many families to get together, celebrate and for children to have 

birthday parties.  

As a school, we would like to celebrate your child’s birthday and invite them to wear non-uniform on 

the day of their birthday.  If their birthday falls on the weekend, your child can come to school on 

the Friday or the Monday wearing non-uniform.  

If your child’s birthday is during half term, Easter, Summer or Christmas holidays, your child can wear 

non-uniform on the Monday or Friday before half term or the week before the Easter, Summer or 

Christmas holidays.  No child will miss out.   

By wearing non-uniform to school, everyone in school will know that it is your child’s birthday and a 

special day for them.  It will give everyone the opportunity to wish them a ‘Happy Birthday’.  

Many of you will ask, what if I just had my birthday? If your child has just had their birthday this 

month in January, your child can wear non-uniform THIS Friday 14th January to mark their birthday.   

As a staff, we look forward to celebrating all the children’s birthday throughout the year, starting 

from tomorrow.  

With best wishes,  

Mrs T Ball 

Interim Headteacher  


